Instructions for Submitting the S  HARS Reimbursement Report Survey

All LEAs that received an Individuals with Disabilities with Education Act, Part B (IDEA-B)
federal grant in the 2023—-2024 school year must submit the SHARS Reimbursement Report
Survey by November 1, 2024. Your LEA is required to respond, regardless of whether you
received School Health and Related Services (SHARS) reimbursements. TEA will use the
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